OCTOBER 14, 2018 MEETING

Meeting called to order at 2:13 P.M. by Pat

Pat welcomed everyone and thanked Charlie and Isabel Costa for hosting the meeting.
Meeting was turned over to Arlene:

Arlene announced the October anniversaries and birthdays

Toni read September minutes.

Steve went over the treasury report. Opening balance was 11, 495.43, income from the
fifty fifty was $45.00, badge fines was $5.00 bringing the closing balance to &11,
545.43. Certificate of deposit earned $62.10 bringing the total CD to $ 25,245.50,
combined we have a total of $36,790.93.

Lois said there was no correspondence from CTCI.

Lucille did the sunshine report: we don’t have the address for Dominick Tuccis daughter,
Wendy will be on portable oxygen and Alec is doing the same.

CTCI change of voting, office in Missouri doing a good job. Paying Missouri is cheaper
then the California office was. A part time worker is in the California office building. The
Early Bird will be done by the owner of the Missouri office.

Newsletter: Paul said to get information to him soon, Paul asked if anyone was having
problems getting the newsletters.

Membership: Paul Adamoff said he gave 7 applications at Lead East, new applications
are being made with CTCls new address.

Facebook/web site: Joanne stated both are doing well
Meeting back to Pat:

Voting for Vice President and Treasurer was done by Toni Sabino: Vice President is
Arlene Kubat and Treasurer is Steve Handy

Convention: Registration and pre registration is opened, if any problems with hotel
contact host club. Our club will send $1000 to host club instead of $500. We will send a
note with the check plus get an ad.

Sue spoke about the calendars, she showed example calendars and explained what



she was thinking of doing. Sue asked if anyone has any ideas to please let her know.

Arlene spoke about the Christmas party, she will meet with the venue and go over the
menu. The party will be $65 per person and dues will be paid from that monies.

Joanne was taking donations for Barbells for Boobs

Dance: Voting was done to wait a year for the dance.

Phil spoke about Barret Jackson in Scottsdale Arizona which will be January 12th to
January 19th. Phil explained about the trip and the hotel also the auctions. For more
information go to Barrett Jackson.com

Meeting was intermission for lunch at 3:10 PM

Meeting called back to order at 3:40 PM

Sweet heart brunch, Lucille said the Bethwood is still under construction, the Manor was
looked at and was $47.75 per person which doesn’t include gratuity, the Tara will be

looked at.

Meetings and meeting locations: Pat said to check other places that we can hold
meetings preferably with a private room.

A lady in South jersey needs a price quote on three T Birds, Pat and Rich will look at
them.

Tune up clinic: Lois stated the clinic will be changed to May this year.

Fall Cruise: 32 people are attending the cover bridge tour on October 21st, some
people will meet at the quick check off exit 30 on route 80 at 8:00 AM.

Harold: A new date will be in April so our snowbird friends will be home to join us.
Jackets and grill plaques are being worked on.

50/50 was won by Bob Heissler for $45.00

Next meeting will be on November 11th, hosted by Steve Schmidt.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:10 PM.



